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June 8 000

Dear M

This is to inform you that a complaint was filed against you for the unlicensed pructice of land
surveying in connection with the stamped drawings you submitted on th

. Road Milepost 16.4 to 22.4 Project No. sTP.04 gaa dated 1999,

In this instance your drawing is considered to constitulc the practice of land surveying, rather than
construction surveying, since you licd existing Jand surveying monuments into the drawing.
Unless registered as a land surveyor you are prohibited from stamping land surveys, and any
future occurrences could subject your professional license to disciplinary sanctions. If you should
have any questions tn the future regarding the propricty of stamping a drawing you ate urged ta
contact this olfice prior to sealing the designs or drawings.

This letter is a private communication between you and the Division, and is not a disciplinary
action. The contents of this letter a not releasable to the public, nor will this letter become a patt
of your licensing file. No further action on you part is required.

Sincerely yours,

Richard W. Slisz
Investigator

“Promoting a healthy economy and strong communities”

I, Knowles, Governor
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